Dear Cheerleader/Coach/Advisor;

On behalf of the Keystone State Games we want to extend our most sincere appreciation to you, all
participants, the staff, family, guests and everyone that will help make this year’s event a truly spectacular and
remarkable day for all.

The schedule for the day has been posted however please check daily as it will be tweeked as needed to make
sure the event runs smoothly, timely, and to insure that everyone has a great experience in a beautiful venue
— The Mohegan Sun Arena At Casey Plaza, 255 Highland Park Blvd. Wilkes-Barre, PA.

Please be advised that we also posted guidelines for the day as well. Please make sure you have read and
understand how things will work and if there are any questions to please make sure you ask in advance.

Please find enclosed 100 tickets for the event. We are kindly asking that as many as these that can be sold in
advance be sold to alleviate congestion and long lines at the door.

All tickets are $10.00 and children 5 & under are free. Coaches/Advisors are required to bring the money for
the tickets and any unsold tickets back to us the day of the event and checks can be made payable to
KEYSTONE STATE GAMES, INC. It is critical that all unused tickets be returned to us open entering the building
that morning. I’'m also requesting that you let us know how many tickets are pre-sold Friday this week so we

can properly prepare seating for the competition.

We are truly excited about our event and your participation and we are honored to have you with us. If there
is anything that you need or are unsure of please contact us via email at ksgbfischer@yahoo.com.

Thank you and take care.

Brian Fischer
Venue/Operations
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